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Union of the Baltic Cities
Safe Cities Commission

Invitation

UBC Safe Cities Commission meeting 

Welcome to UBC Safe Cities Commission meeting on 29.9-1.10.2015 in Turku.
The second meeting for the renewed UBC Safe Cities Commission is organized in Turku kindly hosted by The City of Turku and The South West Finland Emergency Services.
The meeting will start on 30 September 9-17 o’clock with a small seminar on safety and security issues in Finland. The meeting will continue on 1 October 9-15:30 o’clock with workshops and future planning. The meeting will take place at the Radisson Blu Marina Palace Hotel Turku.  
The UBC Safe Cities Commission meeting is open to all member cities and we also welcome others interested in the safety and security matters in the cities around the Baltic Sea to join the seminar on 30 September.
Please register online here https://www.lyyti.in/UBC_Safe_Cities_Comission_9285
More information about the UBC Safe Cities meeting

· Program

· Agenda

· Hotel information
Welcome

Kaspars Vārpiņš
chairman
More information:

Kaspars Vārpiņš


Torbjörn Lindström

Liepāja City Municipal Police representative
Southwest Finland Emergency Services

Phone +371 26406820


Phone +358 50 431 9600
E-mail: kaspars.varpins@pp.liepaja.lv

E-mail: torbjorn.lindstrom@turku.fi
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